
Our Newest Board Member 

Joanne Marquardt 

 

Our newest Board member, Joanne Marquardt, has been involved as a volunteer 

in breast cancer research and advocacy for many years.  She serves as the Long 

Island Field Coordinator for the National Breast Cancer Coalition. (NBCC) 

Joanne is a retired science teacher and has participated in the NBCC Project LEAD 

(Leadership, Education, and Advocacy Development) training in Massachusetts, 

California, and Virginia.  This training provides advocates with a working 

knowledge of basic breast cancer biology and epidemiology.   

Joanne’s Advocacy extends in several directions: 

• Maintaining contact with the Congressional offices regarding legislative 

issues concerning breast cancer research and access to care for patients.  

She works with the offices of Sen. Gillibrand, and Reps. Garbarino, Rice, 

Suozzi, and Zeldin. 

• Joanne has served as a Consumer Reviewer in the Dept. of Defense Breast 

Cancer Research Program evaluating grant proposals. 

• She also works with breast cancer researchers at the Cold Spring Harbor 

Laboratory providing the patient perspective when writing grant proposals. 

Joanne and her husband have resided in North Babylon for over fifty years.  As a 

breast cancer survivor, she is both honored and delighted to join the Board of the 

BBCC.   


